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        March, 23rd 2020 

 
 
Dear clients, suppliers and friends, 

 
As the world deals with the Coronavirus ( COVID-19 ), all of us here at Ronautica 

Marinas want to wish everyone around the globe our very best wishes and 
continued commitment to ending the pandemic. We salute and applaud all of the 
health and government workers on the front line of this disease who risk their own 
lives to save others.  

We have made safety our main priority in our offices and production facilities 
around the world by implementing measures ensuring the health of every member of 
our team is safe. We have and will continue to comply to all regulations implemented 
to provide the safest working environment. Our team has been the cornerstone of 
our success for over 30 years. We are family. 

 

All of our production facilities will continue to operate. Our management and 
engineering teams will also be continuing their operations, ensuring that our client’s 
needs will continue to  be met. It is important that we continue to support our 
cherished clients, suppliers and our own staff through this period. We are honored to 
be part of your lives and our commitment to all of you is our way of saying thank you. 
We are citizens of different nations but today we are all citizens of the world. We 
must stay united to one another and know that we will overcome this. 

 

Our thoughts, our prayers, are for everyone and their loved ones. Please do what you 
can and must to help rid the world of this pandemic. Generations ahead will look at 
this moment in time and say the world and its citizens showed what humanity can 
achieve. We want to thank every member of our team and their families here in Spain, 
the United States, Canada, Ireland, Panamá and around the world for their 
commitment to Ronautica Marinas. 

 

 
Óscar Saá Fontán 
Ronáutica Marinas. 

 


